
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

Milk Jug Recycling - October 1, 2019 
 

 

WHAT:  Plastic Milk Jugs ONLY will be able to be recycled at the Pendleton Sanitary Service Transfer 
Station recycling depot beginning October 1, 2019.  NO OTHER PLASTICS PLEASE! 

 

 

MORE INFORMATION:   

Please continue to recycle whenever and whatever is possible.  Recycling is still the right thing 
to do – it saves energy, natural resources, and helps our environment, but be very careful about 
contamination.  If an item is questionable for recycling - “When in doubt, throw it out” is the 
best policy.  For complete recycling information, please visit our website at 
www.pendletonsanitaryservice.com or call our office at (541) 276-1271. 

 

 

Pendleton Sanitary Service, Inc. is committed to offering a sustainable recycling collection 
program.  Milk jug recycling is one step forward in Reduce, Reuse, Recycle & Compost. 


